

11/16/2023

Paul Alfieri, President Lawrence Little League

Delivered via Email

Case #24-018 League #2301212

Dear Paul:

The Charter Committee **approved** the merge request between **Lawrence** Little League, and **Ewing** Little League. This new league shall now go by the name of **Lawrence** Little League. Divisional format is not required at this time. The Charter Committee reserves the right to an annual review, and if appropriate, require the league to operate in divisional format, form additional chartered programs, or adjust boundaries in the future. The league is required to have a boundary map on the Data Center which has been approved by both the District and the Region. Please submit a league constitution to the Regional Office as soon as possible.

For any further clarification or insight, please reach out directly to your appropriate Regional Office by phone or email.

Sincerely,

Little League International Charter Committee



CC: George Davis - DA NJ -12

Christopher Spina